

TO:                  Potential Participants
FROM:            Ufuk Akcigit, Paco Buera and David Lagakos
DATE:             January 30, 2019
RE:                  NBER Summer Institute Call for Papers - Growth Conference

We are organizing a "small group" conference on economic growth, to be held during the NBER Summer Institute on July 11 and 12, 2019 (the day before the large EFG Meeting on Saturday July 13, 2019). We welcome submissions on theoretical, empirical and quantitative work on economic growth.

We hope to have twelve papers, with a format in which authors present for 20 minutes, followed by discussants for 20  minutes, and another 20 minutes of general discussion.

If you would like to submit a paper for consideration,  please upload the paper here by midnight (EST) on March 20, 2019:

http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19EFEG.

Formal invitations and logistical information will be sent by the end of May. Unfortunately, because this call for papers is being sent to a large number of people, we will not be able to invite everyone
receiving this memo.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's conference department at rshannon@nber.org.


